
Due to the statewide 

Creating and maintaining 

Has never been more important! 
 

You may have heard that water use restrictions could have an impact on the effectiveness of defensible space around 
structures. Defensible space guidelines have always recommended incorporating drought tolerant and fire resistive plant 
species into the landscape around structures. Modifying the vegetation within 100’ of structures by incorporating drought 

tolerant and fire resistive plants not only provides a safe area for firefighters to operate and increases the chances that those 
structures will survive a wildfire event; it also helps you to minimize water usage throughout the year! 

 
For more information visit: 

http://www.readyforwildfire.org/landscape_ideas 
 

 

 
 

              

http://www.readyforwildfire.org/landscape_ideas
http://thegarden.org/
http://www.sdcwa.org/
http://bewaterwise.com/
http://rcdsandiego.org/home.aspx

